
 

Birthday Celebrations at Commonwealth Elementary 

2019-2020 School Year 

Dear CWE Parents, 

In observance of a child’s birthday, parents are allowed to bring cupcakes for the class on the last Friday 

of the month. As to not interrupt classroom instruction, birthdays will be celebrated in the classroom at 

2:30 pm. Parent visitations to the classroom during this time are prohibited as well as sending/ bringing 

celebratory items to school such as balloons, flowers, and gift items.  

 

Cupcakes must be store bought and should be peanut/nut free. Unfortunately, not all treats come in 

packaging with a complete or accurate list of ingredients. With the understanding that the school cannot 

guarantee that all cupcakes are free of food allergens, we ask that you fill out the information below and 

return it to your child’s teacher.   

 

Parents must complete the information below and return it to your child’s teacher.  

Unless a form is on file, students will not be allowed to participate in birthday celebrations during 

the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

If birthday cupcakes are brought to my child’s classroom, (please check one): 

____ DO NOT serve my child any birthday cupcakes during the 2019-2020 school year.   

 A single serving sealed treat may be supplied by you and given to the teacher to store in the 

 classroom until the time of the birthday celebration.  

____ My child is ALLOWED to eat birthday cupcakes brought to school during the 2019-2020

 school year. 

 

 CWE cannot guarantee that cupcakes don’t contain your child’s food allergen. 

 

PRINT Child’s Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature:           _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date:   _________________________________________________________________________ 


